
 

 
 

 

From  The Senior Teacher & Head of Geography:  Ian Fishpool 

12 September 2014 
 
Dear parent 
 

L6 Geography Fieldwork to Christchurch Bay 
 
The geography department will be running a day long field trip to Christchurch Bay on the 
south coast on Monday 29 September.  
 
The day is designed to give an overview of coastal processes and management issues in 
the area. The trip will depart at 9.00am from the school coach park and will return, traffic 
dependent, at approximately 6.00pm. It is unlikely that we will be back at school in time for 
the school coaches.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £14.00 to cover the cost of the coach for the day and this will be 
added to your school account. There are no additional costs involved. A packed lunch will 
be provided, but your son may well want to purchase additional supplies during the day.  
 
I would be grateful if you could complete and return the attached Parental Consent form to 
me at school as soon as possible and, at the latest, by Friday 19 September. You can also 
email the form back to me at school. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me at school, email 
being the best method. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ian Fishpool 

The Senior Teacher & Head of Geography 
ian.fishpool@abingdon,org.uk 

 
 
 
 


